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WASHINGTON – U.S. Sen. Mark R. Warner (D-VA), Vice Chairman of the 
Senate Select Committee on Intelligence, issued the following statement 
today after Facebook announced that it removed 32 Pages and accounts from 
Facebook and Instagram that showed connections to and activity consistent 
with previous Russian disinformation efforts:  
“Today’s disclosure is further evidence that the Kremlin continues to 
exploit platforms like Facebook to sow division and spread 
disinformation, and I am glad that Facebook is taking some steps to 
pinpoint and address this activity. I also expect Facebook, along with 
other platform companies, will continue to identify Russian troll activity 
and to work with Congress on updating our laws to better protect our 
democracy in the future.”   
In October, Sen. Warner – along with Sens. Amy Klobuchar (D-MN) and John 
McCain (R-AZ) – introduced the Honest Ads Act to help prevent foreign 
interference in elections and improve the transparency of online political 
advertisements. 
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